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Subject: Co-financing of the project « Planning and Financing Adaptation in Niger »

Dear Mr. Kurukulasuriya,

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in Niger assists the Government through the
Country Programme Document (CPD), which gives great importance to strengthening the climate change
resilience of populations and institutions.

In this context, UNDP has supported the Government to mobilize the necessary resources from the Green
Climate Fund (GCF) for the implementation of the project "National Adaptation Plan-Advancing, medium-
and long-term adaptation planning and budgeting in Niger (NAP)". This project was designed to
complement the "Planning and financing adaptation in Niger" project. UNDP hereby confirms its
commitment to provide in-kind co-financing for the project "Planning and financing adaptation in Niger"
for USD 2,997,282 through the complementary and synergistic implementation of the project "National
Adaptation Plan-Advancing medium- and long-term adaptation planning and budgeting in Niger (NAP)".

In addition, since the objective of the "Planning and financing adaptation in Niger" project is aligned with
the CPD's strategic areas of intervention, UNDP commits to contribute to the implementation of the

project with grant co-financing of USS 500,000 using its core funds (TRAC).

Therefore, the total amount of UNDP co-financing for the "Planning and financing adaptation in Niger" is
USS 3,497,282.

Please accept, Sir, my best regards.

José Herman WABO
Resident Representative a.i.

To: Pradeep Kurukulasuriya
Executive Coordinator
UNDP-GEF
New York, USA



